MINUTES
MEETING OF THE CITY COUNCIL
OF THE CITY OF SAN SABA
September 13, 2016

Members in attendance were:  Ken Jordan — Mayor
Mark Amthor — Mayor Pro-Tem
Charlie Peeler - Alderman
Shawn Oliver — Alderman
Stan Weik — City Manager

Others present were: Sabrina Maultsby — City Secretary
Charlene Lindsay — Finance Director
Javier Baez — Citizen

At 6:00 p.m. Mayor Jordan called the meeting to order, announced a quorum present, and Alderman
Oliver gave the invocation and pledges.

PUBLIC HEARING:

A public hearing was opened to consider adopting a proposed budget for FY 2016-2017 and tax rate
for 2016 tax year. The proposed tax rate was increased to last year’s effective tax rate, $.344000 per
$100 evaluation. Property taxes collected in 2016 will be $20,810. more than what was collected in
2015 due to an increase in the total tax roll. No citizens were present to express their views on the
proposed city budget or tax rate.

The public hearing was closed at 6:03 p.m.

PUBLIC COMMENTS: Citizen Javier Baez address the Council and asked when does the City
receive money from taxes.

Mayor Jordan explained that the Appraisal District collects the taxes and it is normally April or May
of the next year before the City receives the tax revenue and the City also receives late revenue along
as it is paid.

As there was no further discussion, the meeting adjourned at 6:04 p.m.
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